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BRANCHES OF DESIGNATED BANKS TO REMAIN OPEN ON SATURDAY FOR THE 
COLLECTION OF HAJJ APPLICATIONS FROM INTENDING PILGRIMS OF HAJJ 2026 

 
 

In order to facilitate the collection of Hajj applications from intending pilgrims of Hajj 2026, State Bank 

of Pakistan on the request of Ministry of Religious Affairs & Interfaith Harmony has directed 14 

designated banks to keep their concerned branches open from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. on Saturday, 

August 16, 2025 throughout the country. 
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